Ainger, Steven
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From: Ainger, Steven

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 1:31 PM
To: Lorraine Brockman

Subject: M-5s needed

Hi Lorraine,

We have just added a new classification, 02431 - Deputy State Epidemiologist, which will be applicable to
the position currently held by Ann Garvey. Can you please write an M-5 to reclassify this position into this
new job class? On the reclassification P-1, my understanding from DAS Interim Director Paul Trombino is
that Dr. Pedati would like Dr. Garvey's pay to be taken to the maximum of the new job class (you can
certainly confirm that with Dr. Pedati if you'd like).

Also, can you please write an M-5 to change Dr. Pedati's class from Physician to Physician Supervisor? Both
classes are the same pay grade, so this reclassification would be considered a lateral transfer.

Both of these M-5s can be effective for the 8/7/20 pay period.
Thanks for your help, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Steven Ainger

Classification & Compensation Program Coordinator
lowa Department of Administrative Services

Human Resources Enterprise

515.281.8961 | steven.ainger@iowa.gov
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